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Marianne Bosley

From: Marianne Bosley
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2003 9:04 AM
To: 'rorejas@cetecom.es'
Subject: Metrak #13517 NM8GREATWALLA

Hello, 

The reviewing engineer has requested the following on the A version, as he did for the B version.

1.  Please provide photos of the EUT with the RF shield removed. 

Regards, 

Marianne


